From: Jonathan Reed—Lethbridge_

Sent: 15 January 2021 16:58

To: Planning

Subject: FTAO The Tree & Landscape Officer (Camden Council) -Application for Tree Reduction in
NW1

Dear Sirs
Ref: Tree Maintenance Camden Square / Murray Mews NW1

We are seeking aproval for reduction work to three trees close to No45 Murray
Mews, Camden NW1 9RH

1. A Large Prunus Avium-Cherry

2. A Large Southern Magnolia

3. ABird Cherry

Please find attached a document with photo's, noting location, and notes from
aborist.

Should you require any further information please feel free to contact me by email or
phone.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Reed-Lethbridoe |



